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issues heard in County Court before the County Judge.  The County Attorney also 
explained the potential pros and cons of these different options.  Commissioner Martin 
inquired as to what the surrounding counties were doing as well as other counties of 
similar size.  The Board heard from citizens.  These citizens expressed their desire to 
have the Code Enforcement Officer be in uniform and fall under the purview of the 
Sheriff.  Others thought the Code Enforcement Officer should be proactive and did not 
like the disclosure of the petitioner’s name in a code enforcement violation complaint.  
After discussion concerning potential options, Commissioner Martin reiterated his 
request to know what surrounding counties are doing, any revenue generated, and 
would like for the Board to schedule a future workshop to discuss this issue further. 
 
There being no further business, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 10:55 a.m. 
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        By: ______________________ 
         Alston Kelley, 
         Chair 
ATTEST: 
 
____________________________________ 
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